
Senate Executive Committee Meeting (11/15/2022) 

Attendees:  Elizabeth McNie (Chair), Sarah Senk (Vice Chair), 



need to get our ducks in a row so that we have a clear plan and pathway for these 

students. 

o McNie stated that it’s a real problem that no one in this meeting (generally 

knowledgeable people) has any idea on the specifics of how this works.  She continued, 

saying that training should be required for faculty advisors. 

o McNie also commented that it wasn’t simply a single semester’s tuition that Haller is 

having to pay, but a significant amount of potential income Haller would have realized if 

she had graduated earlier.   

o Isakson commented as well on the general lack of guidance or procedure on all these 

questions regarding transfer courses/credits.  IBL has discussed the possibility of having 

a faculty member serving as a student advising specialist for transfers and that they would 

get all the transfers to handle.  This particular idea received pushback for other reasons, 

but the fact remains that the knowledge needs to be present in advising these students. 

o Tsai noted that other institutions do have a person or office who/which are specifically 

trained to handle GE program issues along these lines.  We probably don’t have the scale 

to have a person, but there needs to be resources, perhaps amongst faculty. 

o Further discussion of these issues:  It was noted that there has been significant turnover in 

admissions, etc, which may ha



because of their size whereas here most department RTP committee members are external 

to the Library. 

 

 Resolution on the Technology Upgrade of Classrooms 

o Tsai wrote the draft resolution and is reviewing it with us today.  He thanked others for 





 Meeting Adjourned 


